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As a person with children--and I hope future descendants--, as a member of the 

interconnected web of existence of which we are all part, I oppose HB 2659. 

Climate-Friendly & Equitable Communities are essential to the health of our 

communities, to the future of every one of us, to our ecosystem and to future 

generations. Please do not move HB 2659 forward.  


